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August 19, 1982

Bruce Mallett, Ph.D.

Medical 'icensing 80~ /
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 0

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Dr. Mallett:

Please amend our byproduct material license number 24-01041-04 to
include a provision to return radiopharmaceuticals acquired from
nuclear pharmacists back to them utilizing the same shipping
containers, Enclosed is our check in the amount of $40 represent-
ing processing fees.

Thank you for your cooperation,

H. Rich Grishan Mark 5. Brodeur
President and Assistant Administrator
Chief Executive Officer Frofessional Services
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